

CITY OF HOMER

POLICE DEPARTMENT

4060 HEATH STREET

HOMER, AK 99603-7609

EMERGENCY 911 TELEPHONE (907) 235-3150 TELECOPIER (907) 235-3151

MEMORANDUM 08-07

DATE:

January 8, 2008

TO:

City Manager Walt Wrede

FROM:

Chief Mark Robl MW

SUBJECT:

2008 Commercial Vehicle Enforcement Contract

Attached is a contract from the state renewing our commercial vehicle enforcement program for 2008. The contract offers reimbursement to us for commercial vehicle safety inspections conducted by our officers. We have had an annual commercial vehicle enforcement contract with the state since 1999. I request that we obtain council approval to enter into this contract.

Fiscal note:

Revenue 151-731-4512 \$6,605.00

Expenditure 151-731

\$6,605.00